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“Gearing up for CAT, GMAT and MBA Entrance Examinations  

 
 

Department of Business Economics organised Student Mentorship Program under Peer Support 
System, wherein Mr Sumit Gupta, an alumnus of Department of Business Economics, class of 2019 
guided students over various concerns including but not limited to preparing for CAT, nationwide 
entrance examination for top-ranked B-schools, GMAT which paves the road for MBA abroad. He also 
shared his experience regarding the Entrepreneurial Journey.  
 
Peer Support System is a Student Mentorship Programme, an initiative taken by students of Business 

Economics Department organised the second session on 19th October 2022 at 10:30 am. As the name 

suggests the idea behind this mentorship programme is to pick and train students from department for 

different pursuits of their lives and making their transition into higher studies a bit more comfortable 

and backed up with guidance.  

 

Here the mentor was none other but a senior who has accomplished great heights and experience in 
his field, including but not limited to securing seat at one of the best graduate schools for his masters 
and then getting into the workforce at one of the biggest firms in India, which by and large remains a 
coveted dream aspired by many.  

 

The resource person, Mr Sumit Gupta completed his Post Graduate Diploma in Management 
(Finance) from S.P. Jain Institute of Management & Research, Mumbai. Currently, he is working as 
an Investment Banking Analyst at Goldman Sachs. He advised students on multiple fronts sharing 
anecdotes from his own experience. He guided them about the simplest way to decode these entrance 
examinations. He shared his own minute to minute schedule for preparing for CAT examination. 
Students also clarified their doubts regarding GMAT entrance examination and its preparation.     

 

After going on for approximately 1 hour, session opened for Q & A and saw lot of queries from 
the audience which was comprehensibly answered by Mr. Sumit. Session ended with students 
thanking the mentor and him promising to be available as mentor for as many aspiring students 
as possible. 

 



 

Event Pictures 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

List of Attendees  

 

30 students from the third-year batch participated in the above session. The names of the 
participants are attached below: 
 

 

 
 


